
 

 
 
 
 
19 March 2008 

 
Brian Madge 
Brian Madge Ltd 
20 Westmead Road  
Sutton 
Surrey 
SM1 4JT 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RECEIPT OF PLANNING APPLICATION 
 
APPLICATION NUMBER HPK/2008/0201 
APPLICANT NAME Nero Holdings 
LOCATION 20   22 Spring Gardens  

Buxton 
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT Received 19/03/2008: Change of use A1 to A1/A3 coffee 

shop 
 
Thank you for your recent planning application, which was received on 19/03/2008.  We will aim to 
validate your application within 2 working days.  If we require further information to accompany your 
application we will contact you in due course. 
 
If the development involves building or engineering works you will also need Building Regulations 
consent.  You can contact the Building Control Section on 0845 129 77 77. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Adrian Fisher – Head of Planning & Development 

 
When calling please dial 0845 129 77 77 and ask for Planning Support  
 
 


